
 
 

Traffic Alert 
 
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

For Monday/Wednesday, September 19-21, 2011 in Shawnee County  
 

US-24 
 

Eastbound right lane will be closed over the Topeka Boulevard bridge for joint repair work 24/7, 

round the clock, beginning at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, September 19. The entrance ramp from 

southbound Topeka Boulevard to eastbound US-24 and the eastbound US-24 to northbound 

Topeka Boulevard exit ramp will also be closed during this timeframe.  

 

Project work is scheduled to be completed by late morning on Wednesday, September 21, 

weather permitting.  
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Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

                                 
 

 

 
This information is available in alternative accessible formats. To obtain an alternative format,  

contact KDOT Transportation Information, Eisenhower Building, 700 SW Harrison, 2nd Floor 

mailto:kqualls@ksdot.org

